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How can a bill like this ever be considered without voter approval. A 750.00 debit 

card to spend with no restrictions at tax payers expenses.  I don't do drugs yet you 

expect me to pay for other people's drug addiction. I didn't have children until I could 

afford to pay for them, yet you expect me to pay to raise other people's children 

because there to lazy to work. We already pay taxes to the state for welfare. Our 

registration tags have doubled in price. When I  go into some stores or fast food 

restaurants they are charging me a sales tax. When I  question that they tell me it is 

because they are being charged a corporate sales tax. It's being passed down to the 

people in oregon. The people in Oregon have voted down a sales tax over and over 

again. With the democrats in charge the homeless population has skyrocketed. They 

just keep taking more and more of our money and solve nothing.  Also who has the 

right to decide what a luxury item is!  I've worked all my life for what I have. I've 

earned it. I should not have to pay for people I'm not responsible for. They already 

get welfare,  and housing at tax payer expense. Leave the HARD WORKING  people 

of Oregon alone. 


